
Mahon: Kenya Dispatch #8 09.21.07 - I haven't been golfing in over six 
months 
 
For more Daily Quiet Times, Bible Studies, Messages and Pictures visit 
our website at www.gciweb.org 
 
Dear Prayer Warriors, 
 
"I haven't played golf in over six months"  This statement from Benton 
Nickles took me by surprise.  I knew he was an avid golfer, I knew he 
liked to get away each Saturday morning for a full 18 holes.  Yet here 
he was telling me he had laid aside his favorite past time for a full 
six months. 
Then all was explained as he finished his statement, "For the last six 
months I have spent my Saturday mornings in Scripture memory and Bible 
study.  I have not played golf since you gave me my witnessing, Bible 
study and Scripture memory assignments."  I could not think of a man I 
would more want to be sitting across the table from me in Africa than a 
man who would lay aside his earthly passion for that of his heavenly 
one. 
 
These are the types of men and women who have joined us to minister in 
Africa.  Men and women who have left homes, family and yes earthly 
passions to pursue that greater heavenly passion - the study and the 
memorization of the Word of God to the end of evangelism, teaching and 
preaching the holy, inerrant, written Word of God. 
 
This is a quick dispatch with a collage of pictures giving you a literal 
snap shot of these men and women as they labor in the harvest fields of 
the world.  What about you?  What earthly passions have kept you from 
those of a greater and heavenly nature.  Where will you be next year? 
Perhaps God will call you as He did Benton to lay aside his clubs and 
take up the Sword of the Spirit in their place, to leave the greens of 
the golf course for the harvest fields of Kenya, to end his pursuit of a 
white ball in pursuit of the souls of men? 
 
Even now we are in communication with Russians, Finns and Byelorussians 
about our winter / spring ministry tour.  Even now we are in 
communication with Udobong Idemetor who would like us to bring a similar 
team to South Africa next year.  As you pray for us, ask God to continue 
to raise up the Benton Nickles of this world to labor with us in the 
proclamation, teaching and preaching of the holy, inerrant, written Word 
of God. 
 
As always we minister by the grace of God and the effectual and fragrant 
prayers of you our prayer warriors. 

http://www.gciweb.org/


 
By His mercy, 
II Corinthians 4:1 
Rev. John S. Mahon 
Grace Community Int. 
Proclaiming, Teaching and Preaching the Holy, Inerrant, Eternal Written 
Word of God here in Nairobi, Kenya and to the regions beyond. 
 

 
 
Benton Teaches Doctrine Seminar for Navigator Interns 
 

          Team Leader Dan with Wife Judy heading 
                                                                 Out to Teach 
 
 



 

 
 
Judy Makes a Point While Teaching Women Seminars 
 
 
 

 
 
As Much is Caught as Taught During Break Time Q & As 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
Mike Preps for Lecture a 6am Cup of Kenyan Coffee 


